

Baltimore VA Medical Center CLOSING OF PARKING GARAGE

Attention Veteran Patients:

Effective August 1, 2022

The parking garage at the Baltimore VA Medical Center (VAMC) will be closed for 2 to 3 months for construction.

All patients visiting the Baltimore VAMC will park at the Metro West garage (610 W. Saratoga St - two blocks away)

See the reverse side of this flyer for directions to the Metro West garage.

This garage construction will replace the entrance ramp for a safer environment.

Available at the Metro West garage:

 \checkmark

A handicapped accessible shuttle service making regular pickups and drop-offs inside the Metro West garage and the Baltimore VAMC breezeway



On-site parking attendants and security coverage



Free valet service



Access 24 hours a day, 7 days a week

Patients are encouraged to arrive 30 minutes early when parking at the Metro West garage.

Look for ongoing updates in the mail or at www.maryland.va.gov. You can also hear updates on our Parking Garage Information Line at 410-605-7103.



We apologize for any inconvenience the construction may cause you. Thank you for your support and cooperation throughout the project!